## Thanking the Sun for its coverage of Mud, now an official Sundance 2018 selection

Written by Gallupsun Staff Friday, 08 December 2017 09:16



Nov. 24, 2017 Ms. Babette Herrmann Publisher and Editor The Gallup Sun Post Office Box 1212 Gallup, New Mexico 87305 Dear Publisher/Editor Herrmann: On Behalf of Mud (Hashtl'ishnii), our production crew and talent, I want to thank you for the news coverage you gave us while we were in Gallup, New Mexico.

The combination of film crew and talent thoroughly enjoyed being in Gallup and on the Navajo Nation during the three days of production. It was a learning opportunity for us all and a great

1/2

## Thanking the Sun for its coverage of Mud, now an official Sundance 2018 selection

